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Share Purchase Plan Extension  

 
Onterran Limited (“Onterran”) is pleased to extend the offer period for the Share Purchase Plan (“SPP”) 
announced to eligible shareholders on 1 December 2016. The SPP will now close at 5pm (Brisbane 
time) on 22 December 2016, to allow eligible shareholders more time to consider accepting the offer. 
The revised timetable for the offer is set out in the table below. All other terms remain unchanged. 
 

Key Dates Details 

Record date 7pm (Brisbane time) 28 November 2016 

Offer opens 9am (Brisbane time) 2 December 2016 

Offer closes 5pm (Brisbane time) 22 December 2016 

New shares allotted On or about 30 December 2016 

Despatch of holding statement On or about 4 January 2017 

*timetable is indicative only 
 
 
If you have already sent in your application no further action is required. 

 
 
 
For further information contact: 
 
Oliver Schweizer 
Company Secretary 
(07) 3668 0600 
 


